
In the field of publications, he has prepared articles for The Mathe­
matics Teacher, The American Mathematical Monthly, and the LTA Jour­
nal. He has served as a member of the SMSG writing team. 

FATHER JOHN C. EGSGARD, C.S.B. 

Father Egsgard is chairman of the Department of Mathematics, St. 
Michael's College School, Toronto. His formal education involved the 
degrees of B.A. (gold medallist) and M.A. from the University of 
Toronto; training as specialist in Mathematics Education at Ontario 
College of Education and Shell Merit Fellowship at Cornell University. 

He belongs to many councils and associations whose membership is in­
volved in education. As a member of NCTM, he has served as general 
chairman of the summer meeting in Toronto, 1961; speaker at several 
annual meetings; member of Delegate Assembly in '62, '63, '64; at 
present a member of the Place of Meetings Committee; director (first 
year of a three-year term). 

He has prepared articles for publication in The �athematics Teacher, 
The Basilian Teacher, and the Ontario Association Newsletter, and is 
a co-author of experimental teaching material for the Ontario Mathe­
matics Commission and co-author of �athematics 10 (1963) and Mathe­
matics 12 (1965). 

Editor's Note 

It is not feasible to print biographical sketches of every 
major speaker at the Calgary meeting, as much as we would 
like to. Others we wish to mention are GLENADINE GIBB, 
EUGENE SMITH, WARWICK SAWYER and MERVYN HUESTON. 
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